

Privacy Statement

The International Association of Drilling Contractors' (IADC) North Sea Chapter is committed to keeping your personal data safe and secure.

On applying to become a Full or Associate member of the Chapter your company will be asked to provide details of individuals for membership contact purposes. In addition, full members (Drilling Contractors) will be requested to identify company representatives to be included in Chapter meeting and specific workgroup communications (Safety, Training and Human Resources). Associate members who are training providers may be asked to nominate individuals to receive training meeting information.

We will keep your personal data safe and secure. Names, email addresses and phone details will only be used for mailing purposes by the Chapter itself, or through its contracted event management companies with respect to the Annual Safety Awards Dinner and Annual Golf Tournament. Personal data will not be passed to any other third parties without first obtaining your consent.

Information will generally be distributed by email and will be restricted to information about IADC NSC membership, events, meetings and other items we feel you might find beneficial from regulatory and industry bodies e.g. safety alerts, regulatory changes, conference and meeting information. This will not include marketing material from other members or external companies.

You may ask to be removed from distribution lists at any time. We will keep your data only for as long as it is necessary, and if your company does not renew its annual IADC North Sea Chapter membership contact details for individuals will be removed by the end of June of the subsequent year where renewal has not been actioned.

22nd May 2018